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From: Deming, Amy
To: Water Utility Board
Subject: FW: Fluoridated water
Date: Friday, August 21, 2020 9:12:23 AM

 
 

From: Suzanne Harp <suzharp@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 7:04 PM
To: Water <water@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Fluoridated water
 

 

Hello,
I am writing to oppose the practice of adding fluoride to our municipal water. The practice is
based on old bad science. I personally use a water filtration system to take it out of my house
water. Please stop! 
Thank you
 

Suzanne Harp
303 E Dean Ave
Madison 
 
 
Artist-Maker
Pronouns: She/Her
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